
 

Friday is River Day on the Platte!  

Moving on:  We have been so 

fortunate to have these four 

peer leaders, now graduates, 

serving SOAR for so many 

years. Top, from left: Lizzy Cox, 

Anna English and Taylor Kittle; 

next shot, Trevor Sullivan.  

Weõre hoping they will return as 

presenters some day! 

 
 

From top left, 

clockwise - Paul 

Siebert presented a 

wonderful interac-

tive music and 

history program;  

samples of our 

mixed photo- 

graphy, writing 

and art project and 

(next photo) the 
group mascot òsoft 

sculptures;ó and 

the Microbe Show 

- taking a closer 

look at aquatic 

samples collected 

in òWet & Wildó at 

Bader Park Natural 

Area. 

 

 

Afternoon Highlights  
 

There was just 

enough water to 

allow for two of 

our favorite lively 

River Day games - 

River Ball and  

Raccoons R Us. 

Ornithologist Gary Lingle 

taught us a few things about 

birds of the region at the 

beginning of River Day.  

Here he is banding a catbird 

caught in his mist net. 

With such low flow in the Platte, our Fish Find was a bit 

too easy.  Netting in deeper pools along the riverbank 

brought up large catfish and carp struggling to survive.  

More great River Day finds, 

from top:  spiny softshell tur-

tle; red shiner in breeding 

colors; shorthead redhorse (a 

first for SOAR).  All catches are 

released after everyone has a 

chance to see them.  

The shortage of water didnõt 

allow for tube racing, but we 

managed to incorporate some 

tube work in the obstacle course!  

All photos on this page by 
Prairie Plains / SOAR staff. 


